
THE NEW HEAD OF THE OFFICE OF PUBLIC DEFENDER IS MELANYA ARUSTAMYAN
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On 3 February, 2015 the Board of the Chamber of
Advocates of the RA  denoted Melanya Arustamyan  a
 head of The Office of Public Defender   for four years.
Today the Chairman of the Chamber Ara Zohrabyan
 presented Melanya Arustamyan to the staff of the Office
of Public Defender. The EX-Head of the Office of Public
Defender  was dismissed according to his own resignation
application.





 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 0){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })


